
 

 

Alun Davies AM 
Minister for Lifelong Learning and Welsh Language  

 

 

11 October 2016 

Dear Minister  

Inquiry into Welsh in Education Strategic Plans (WESPs) 

In December 2015, the former Children, Young People and Education Committee 

published a report on WESPs.  The report was debated in plenary and the Minister 

confirmed that the Welsh Government had commissioned an evaluation of its 

Welsh-medium Education Strategy, including the role and effect of WESPs.  

The Committee would very much welcome an update on progress since the 

report’s publication with specific reference to Welsh Government’s response to 

the report recommendations.  

It would also be useful if you could update the committee on any developments 

since the evaluation concluded and, in due course, your response to the 

recommendations made to Welsh Government in the recently published Estyn 

report on WESPs.  

Yours Sincerely  

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 

http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=500000020

